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August 10, 2017 
 
Via IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Office of the Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W., Room TW-A325 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Subject: Surrender of the International Section 214 Authorization of iKappa LLC 
 
 
Dear Secretary Dortch, 
 
This is a cover letter for the electronic filing of iKappa LLC to surrender its International Section 214 
Authorization ITC-214-20090114-00016, which was granted by the Commission on May 11, 2009. The 
surrender of the International Section 214 Authorization by iKappa LLC is to be effective immediately.  
 
iKappa LLC operated as an international prepaid calling card provider but it has not had any sales or 
customers since December 31, 2015. By then, all previously sold prepaid calling cards reached their 
natural expiration dates that were listed on the cards. Since December 31, 2015, iKappa LLC has not 
offered any products or services.  
 
Regarding 47 C.F.R. 63.19 Special procedures for discontinuances of international services, iKappa LLC 
does not have any customers and as a result, there are no affected customers to be notified. This action 
does not harm the public interest since iKappa LLC was a non-dominant carrier that never owned any 
telephone lines or facilities and there are no disruptions to the market expected due to this action.  
 
For questions or concerns relating to this matter, please contact iKappa LLC’s consultant, Alonzo Beyene 
who can be reached at Telephone: (786) 505-1862 and via email alonzo@iacadvice.com 
 
 
 
X____________________________________________  
Alexander Berkovsky 
Chief Financial Officer 
iKappa LLC 


